
 

 

 

 

 
Dear Track Chairs, 

Attached please find a message that will be shared with all ICEM2025 speakers and posted 
on the CAEP and ICEM websites. 

We do expect that, as part of your role, that your review of speaker presentations takes 
these concerns into consideration. We ask that you convey to moderators that they are 
tasked with ensuring that discussions remain aligned with the conference’s objectives. If a 
session shifts toward political or geopolitical discussions, moderators may intervene to 
redirect the conversation back to its intended focus. 

As this is an international conference, attendees and speakers will be attending from 
various cultural, social, and professional backgrounds. We want to ensure that ICEM2025 
is a respectful, inclusive, and academically enriching conference environment. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact any of the Conference 
Chairs. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Drs. Brittany Ellis & Eddy Lang, ICEM2025 Conference Chairs 
Drs. Judy Morris & Paul Pageau, ICEM2025 Scientific Chairs 
Lynn Garrow, Executive Director, CAEP 
 


